Would you like a Good Faith Estimate?

The No Surprises Act protects people from getting surprise medical bills when
they have an emergency, get services from an out-of-network provider at an
in-network facility, or get services from an out-of-network air ambulance service
provider. Under the No Surprises Act, you are entitled to receive a “Good Faith
Estimate”. This serves as an estimation of the cost of potential physical therapy
services. This is not an indication of how many physical therapy visits may be
necessary or appropriate. Your total cost of services will depend on the number
of physical therapy sessions you attend. This estimate is not a contract nor does
it obligate you to obtain any services from the provider.

If you would like to request a Good Faith Estimate before scheduling, please call
774-641-3603 or email kellyn@solpelvicwellness.com.
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